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7.            Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the recent proposal to 
increase the fee for the Junior Lifeguard Program by $58.00. As a resident of 
our community, I believe that this increase is not reasonable and may prevent 
many families from being able to afford this valuable program for their 
children.

I understand the need for the program to cover its costs, but I believe that a 
more modest increase would be more appropriate. I suggest that the fee be 
increased to $40 to $45 dollars, which I believe would still be fair and 
reasonable for residents.

The Junior Lifeguard Program provides important skills and training for our 
youth, and I believe it is essential that it remains accessible to all families in 
our community. I urge the Board of Supervisors to reconsider the proposed 
fee increase and find a more equitable solution.

Thank you for considering my feedback on this important issue.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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